
January 2016 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS WHO SUBMITTED ELECTRONIC FILES OF FEE FOR SERVICE PROFESSIONAL 
CLAIMS TO MOLINA ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER 31, 2015 WHICH DID NOT APPEAR ON THE 01/05/16 RA 

We have learned that a systems issue occurred during the nightly processing cycle of December 
31st and some claims files that were electronically transmitted on 12/30/15 or 12/31/15 were 
inadvertently not processed, thus, did not appear on the RA of 01/05/16.  These claims have 
been identified and are being processed on the RA of 01/12/16.  The pre-pay review edit 241 is 
being bypassed for paid claims so they will be paid on 01/12/16 as expected.  No action is 
required by providers and we apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 

If you have questions about the contents of this RA, you may contact Molina Provider Relations at 
1-800-473-2783 or refer to www.lamedicaid.com.

http://www.lamedicaid.com/

